
  

925 North Avenue 
Burlington, VT 05408 
(802) 862-1342 

The Exalted Rulerôs Message 
 

Dear Fellow Members: 

     We know summer must be coming to a close because Fair 

Week has come and is almost gone. Let me personally thank 

everyone who donated their time to make sure the annual 

event was a success. 

 

     Several events have happened this past month at Silver 

Tower Camp, the biggest of which was the Annual 

Motorcycle Ride on July 30th.  It was a spectacular day, and 

Lodges were represented from all over Vermont.  If you were 

unable to attend this year, please try to attend next July.  It is such a heartwarming event, 

and it is wonderful to see what our charity dollars do. 

 

     We have held several successful events at our Lodge in the past few weeks.  A special 

thanks to all the volunteers who helped make The Rice High School 50th Class Reunion 

go off without a hitch. Thanks to Dan Lavilette for organizing a barbecue for the 

employees and volunteers of The American Red Cross. Thirty-forty people attended. 

Thanks, Gus for helping to make both this and the Rice Reunion such a resounding 

success. 

 

     Most of you are probably aware that we are searching for a new cook for the Lodge. 

We have received some resumes that we are reviewing, and we hope to make a final 

decision this month.  We are aware of what a challenging position it is. Special thanks to 

Chris Bissonette for stepping in to cook for us.  We have had nothing but positive 

feedback about his wonderful meals! 

 

     Your Board of Directors and I would like to thank the many members who attended 

the Members' Meeting on August 17th.  A very important proposal was placed on the 

floor for approval regarding the restructuring of our mortgage so that we may finance 

critical repairs to the Lodge. The proposal passed with an overwhelming "yes" vote. We 

look forward to keeping you abreast of our progress.       

  
Most Sincerely,  

        

 

Dan Frye, Exalted Ruler  

"The secret of change is to focus all of your energy not on fighting the old, but on 

building the new."      Socrates  
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September Lodge Events 
 

 

Meeting Night 

Thursday, September 7th and 21st 
 

Paint & Sip 

Sunday, September 10th 
 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Monday, September 11th 
 

Trivia Nights 

Tuesday, September 12th and 26th 
 
   

300 Club Dinner 

Thursday, September 14th 
 
 

Dinner Served Tuesdays and Fridays 
(Note: No dinner Friday, Sept. 1st) 
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THE 916 BULLETIN 
 

Monthly Newsletter of the  

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks #916 

925 North Avenue - Burlington, VT 05408 
 

Published monthly and mailed to all current Lodge Members and 

select others, by standard mail at Burlington, VT.  The bulletin is 

also emailed to members who provide the Lodge Secretary with a 

valid email address. The content can also be viewed at the Lodgeôs 

Website, www.bpoe916.com 

 

Relevant information for inclusion is welcomed and should be 

submitted by the 15th of the month preceding the publication by: 

¶ Emailing to bpoe916bulletin@comcast.net 

 

We do our best to include all pertinent information that our 

members would find interesting, however if the materials are not 

received by the Editor on or before the 15th of the month, there 

is a chance that they may not be included in the next issue due to 

the time needed to produce, print and mail the Bulletin. Our goal is 

to have it delivered to our members by the 1st of the following 

month.    

We reserve the right to edit submitted items for brevity and 

appropriateness. The Exalted Ruler has the final responsibility for 

the Bulletin content. 

Bulletin Editor - Mary Paule Hill, PER  

LODGE OFFICERS 2017-2018 
                                 Exalted Ruler: Dan Frye 

 Esteemed Leading Knight: Randall Corey, PER, DDGER 

 Esteemed Loyal Knight: Rosaire Longe 

 Esteemed Lecturing Knight: Bob Brown 

 Secretary: Moe Decelles, PER 

 Treasurer: Chris Bissonette 

 Inner Guard: Wes Blair, PER 

 Esquire: Gary Francis, II 

 Tiler: Gary Francis Sr. 

 Chaplain: Hank Metevier 

 State Trustee: Randall Corey, PER, DDGER 

LODGE TRUSTEES 
 

 Trustee (exp. 3/2018): Jack Murray, MD 

 Trustee (exp. 3/2019): Open 

                          Trustee (exp. 3/2020):  Barry Deliduka 

                          Trustee (exp. 3/2021):  Daniel Lavilette 

 Trustee (exp. 3/2022): Gary Bartlett, PER 

HOW TO CONTACT THE LODGE 
 

General Information .................................... bpoe916@comcast.net 

Exalted Ruler ........................................... bpoe916er@comcast.net 

Lodge Secretary ............................ bpoe916secretary@comcast.net 

Lodge Treasurer ............................ bpoe916treasurer@comcast.net 

Trustees ............................................ bpoe916trustee@comcast.net 

Event Bookings ................................. bpoe916events@comcast.net 

Bulletin Editor ................................. bpoe916bulletin@comcast.net 

¶ The regular membership meetings will be held on the FIRST and THIRD Thursdays of the month at 7pm every month except in the 

months of July and August when the regular membership meeting will be held on the THIRD Thursday of the month. The December 

meeting is held on the FIRST Thursday only and was reflected in a by-law change voted on by the membership. 
 

¶ The Lodge Applications Committee meets the FIRST Tuesday of every month at 7 pm when there are members proposed.  

 
 
 
 

¶ Members are welcome to the Board of Directors meeting on the SECOND Tuesday of  month at 7 pm in the upstairs meeting room. 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP, REINSTATEMENT OR TRANSFER  TO BE BALLOTED ON 
AT THE SEPTEMBER 21ST MEMBERSHIP MEETING PENDING APPLICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT 

Name Residence Occupation Proposer 

Stephen Richardson  South Burlington, VT DHS Bruce Chagnon 

Elizabeth Dusablon  Burlington, VT Retired School Teacher Fred Dusablon 

Susan L McGunigley  Burlington, VT Real Estate Investor Dan Frye 

Lunch at the Lodge Update 
Lunch only available on Fridays . We hope to be back to our regular schedule soon.   

Watch the bulletin for updated information. 
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 "ñOne Family Serving All Familiesò 

South Chapel 
261 Shelburne Road 
Burlington, Vermont 05401 
Phone: (802) 862-0991  

Mountain View Chapel 
68 Pinecrest Drive 
Essex Junction, Vermont 05452 
Phone: (802)  879-9477  

Fax: 802-861-2109 
www.readyfuneral.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

300 Club is coming up soon! 
 

Please get your payment coupon into the club if you havenôt already.  300 Club starts Thursday, September 14th. If you are not going to 

continue with your number please contact Jason Beaudoin on Thursday Nights or JBeaudoin5295@gmail.com.   If you are interested in 

getting a number or have any question please feel free to contact me. 

 

The payouts were not included on the mailing.  The first 6 months are $250, $125, & $50 per month and $5000, $2000, $1000, $750, 

$500, $250, $ & 4 @ $100 in March. 

 

As a reminder, please make your reservation by Tuesday night to let us know you will be attending so we can properly organize the 

evening making sure that we have enough tables and table settings. 

 

                          300 Dinner Schedule       Menu        Extra Meal Price 
           

     September 14        BBQ Chicken Dinner     $16.00 

     October 12        Roast Pork        $16.00 

     November 9        Pasta Dinner        $16.00 

     December 14        Baked Stuffed Chicken     $16.00 

     January 11        Ribs & Baked Beans      $16.00 

     February 8        BBQ Brisket        $16.00 

     March 8         French Ribeye Dinner     (Ticket Holders Only!) 
 

Please make reservations for 300 Dinners at least two days in advance by calling the member bar, 802-862-1342, ext 4. 

NEWS 

The Elks Lodge needs 

YOU! 
 
We need volunteers to assist with taking 

orders and serving food on Tuesday and 

Friday evenings. 

 

Also, if you are interested in helping out at Special Lodge Events 

and outside functions (weddings, parties, etc.), please contact our 

Events Coordinator, Gus Koennicke, 802-323-4928. 

 

If you are a new member, come sign up, make some new friends 

and get to know your lodge members! 

ñThe best way to find yourself  

is to lose yourself  

in the service of othersò 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Join us for a traditional 

 ñHigh Teaò 

hosted by Mieneke Mahar. 
 

   Sunday, October 8th, 1 PM - 4PM 
 

   We will be able to accommodate 40 people for a traditional ñHigh 

Teaò which will include a selection of different teas to choose from 

along with scones, tea sandwiches and other treats. 

 

    The member bar will be open for mimosas and other libations. 

 

     Tickets are $10.00/pp  Call 802-862-1342, ext 4 for reservations. 

mailto:JBeaudoin5295@gmail.com
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6:30 PM 
    Tuesday, September 12th & 26th 

 

Pub menu food available 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elks Holiday Craft Bazaar 
 

We are looking for talented artists to exhibit their craft/artwork at the 

Elks' Holiday Craft Bazaar on Saturday, December 2, 2017 from 

9:00AM to 4:00PM.  Elks is located at 925 North Avenue, Burling-

ton, VT.  Plenty of free parking behind building, and is handicap ac-

cessible. 

 

Entry fee is $35.00 for an 8' table, 2 chairs, and electricity, if need-

ed.  Thirty (30) spaces are available.  Please contact Lucille Sweet 

at sweetielu@comcast.net or 872-1182.   

              First come, first serve!  Lunch will be available  

Scholarship Contests 

  2017 - 2018 Academic Year  
 
 

1. Most Valuable Student contest began in September. Applications are available at enf.elks.org/mvs. Additional information 

available at Guidance/Student Services offices at local High Schools. Applications are due on line ON OR BEFORE November 

27, 2017. This contest is open to all High School Seniors intending to pursue further education at four year colleges leading to a 

degree. All students must be US citizens. 

 

2. Elks National Foundation Scholarship for Elk families, also known as Elk Legacy Foundation Scholarship. This contest is open 

to High School Seniors intending to pursue further studies as above. They must be children or grandchildren of living Elks in 

good standing. Application on line only and must be submitted on line ON OR BEFORE February 2, 2018 at 11:59 A.M. Cen-

tral Time. Applications available at enf.elks.org/leg. 

 

3. BPOE 916 Scholarship Contest: Open ONLY to High School Seniors whose parents or grandparents are living Elks in good 

standing and are members of our Lodge, BPOE 916.  Deadline:  April 2018 

 

4. Roger Sheridan Scholarship: Funded by Vermont State Elks Association.  Only open to Vermont High School Seniors who are 

graduating in spring 2018, and are citizens of Vermont.  This Scholarship is for students interested in majors, such as Physical 

Education, Sports Medicine, Physical Therapy and Certified  Athletic Trainer Degrees.  Deadline:  March 2018 

 

 More information on all contests will follow in the October Bulletin. Information will also be available in September at High School 

 Guidance and Student Services Offices.              

                                                                             Good luck to all our Scholars! 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Sunday, December 17th 

Childrenôs Christmas Party 
 
 

 
 

 
 

All children 12 and under must be signed up 

by November 30th. No exceptions. This will 

give us time to make all purchases prior to the 

party.  See November bulletin for details. 

mailto:sweetielu@comcast.net
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The 11th Annual Motorcycle / Classic Car Ride  
 

The 11th Annual Motorcycle/Classic Car Ride to benefit the Elks Silver Towers Camp was held 

on Sunday, July 30.  The participants met at their local lodge and traveled to Middlebury High 

School. From there, the group together with riders from around Vermont, continued to the Silver 

Towers Camp in Ripton, VT.   The campers enjoyed seeing all the bikers and the bikers enjoyed 

hanging with the campers and having a great BBQ.  

The St. Albans Bikers ï Harold & Laurie Hubbard, 

Greg Maskell, Bob Helferty, Tim Fontana and 

Gaylord Boucher  

Silver Towers Campers awaiting the arrival of the bikers from around the 

State of Vermont.  

Bikers gathering at Middlebury High School  

Campers enjoying the barbeque with the bikers 

The new grill made its ñdebutò 


